
Date 04/04/2024

Portland Public Schools
All school properties

Dear PPS Staff and Community,

The Portland Public Schools pest contractor Western Exterminator Company will be setting out
rodent bait stations to a limited part of your campus. This letter is to inform you of this event and
provide you with the proper notification as stated in the PPS Integrated Pest Management Plan,
ORS 634.740(3).

Date of Application: 4/04/2024 - 6/30/2024

Target pest: Rodents

Location description: Along the school building and around dumpsters.

What prompted Application: Rodent activity

Chemical Description: Bell Laboratories Inc.
Fast Trac All Weather Blox
CAS# 63333-35-7

All products that we apply have been approved for use in Oregon school grounds by the State
of Oregon. This state wide approval is based on the “low impact” characteristics of the product
as designated by the US Environmental Protection Agency.

Peche Barteaux
Risk Management/EHS II
IPM Coordinator
503-916-3505
ipmcoordinator@pps.net


